
 

Monday 11th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This year, the Stroud Country Dancing Festival is on Tuesday 30th April and Mrs Delrosa and 

myself have been running a country dancing club on a Wednesday with the aim of taking part in 

this festival. 

 

The festival, held at Stroud Leisure Centre, starts at 6.30pm and finishes at approximately 

8.00pm.  We request that all children participating in the festival are accompanied by a 

parent/carer (please also be prepared to join in ).  Programmes will be available from the 

school soon; £1 for adults and 50p for children.  

 

On the night of the festival, please could your child come dressed in a white t- shirt or polo 

top, skirt (provided by the school)/black trousers We will also provide neckerchiefs on the 

night.  Bring plenty of water and maybe a snack. Please meet us in Stroud Leisure Centre at 

6pm.   

 

Mrs Delrosa and I will run an extra country dance club on Wednesday 24th April 3.15 – 4pm. 

 

Please could you fill in the form below and return it to school by Monday 25th March.  We do 

hope that you can join us! 

 

If you have any questions, then please come and see us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Mandeville and Mrs Delrosa 

 

 

 

COUNTRY DANCE FESTIVAL 

 

 

____________________________________ would like to take part in the Country Dancing 

Festival at Stroud Leisure Centre on Tuesday 30th April from 6.30pm 2019.      

 

I would like a £1 /50p programme please                   Money enclosed 

 

 

Signed ____________________________________ 

 

 


